
 

 
 

CCSSO and TUDA Task Force Updates and Discussion 
 
 
Goal  
 
The purpose of this session is to share with Board members the purposes and activities 
of the Board’s task forces with the Council of Chief State School Officers (CCSSO) and 
the Council of the Great City Schools (CGCS). The Board contracts with CCSSO to 
conduct the State Policy Task Force and with CGCS to conduct the TUDA Task Force. 
These two task forces provide important feedback to the Board and to the National 
Center for Education Statistics on topics such as assessment framework development, 
communications, and NAEP administration.  
 
 
Overview 
 
Anne Bowles from CCSSO and Abe Krisst of the Connecticut Department of Education 
will present; Krisst chairs the State Policy Task Force. CGCS Executive Director Ray 
Hart and CGCS’ lead for the TUDA Task Force, Akisha Osei Sarfo, will present. After 
the presentations, time will be reserved for Q&A with Board members and for discussion 
by Board members.  
 
 
Background 
 
Background information on both task forces may be found appended to this overview 
document.  


